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Ubon Ratchathani University Plans to Collaborate with DTU in Pharmaceutical Science

On June 17th, Associate Professor Dr. Chutinun Prasitpuripreecha, Associate Professor Dr. Wandee Rungseevijitprapa, Associate Professor Dr. Warisada Sila, together with the delegation of Ubon Ratchathani University (Thailand) met with DTU to discuss a potential partnership in Pharmaceutical Science. Associate Professor Dr. Nguyen Ngoc Minh, DTU Vice-Provost and lecturers from the DTU Pharmacy Faculty gave the delegation a warm welcome.
 

 Representatives of DTU and Ubon Ratchathani University
 
During the meeting, representatives of DTU and Ubon Ratchathani University discussed training - related topics, especially student and lecturer exchanges. As a result, Ubon Ratchathani University committed to support and grant scholarships to DTU students and lecturers attending Ratchathani University in the next academic year.
 
Associate Professor Dr. Nguyen Ngoc Minh said: “Hopefully, we will enjoy an enduring partnership based on the mutual advantages of collaborating in Pharmaceutical Science, which will also open up new opportunities and help us get to know each other.”
 
Ubon Ratchathani University will sponsor two scholarships to students from the DTU Faculty of Pharmacy who will go there as interns in July. This is an excellent opportunity for DTU students to conduct research and experience an international study environment. 
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